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APPLICATION FOR GRANT/LOAN 

Money available each year will be decided by a set formula agreed by the Executive Committee. 

A sub-committee will consider the categories for bids.  

There will be a date annually for each group/activity to submit any bid they may have. 

The bid to be on an application form obtainable from the sub-committee. 

For 2015, all applications should be made by 31st March 2015. No bid will be accepted after this date. 

The sub-committee, itself, will on an annual basis review each bid. 

The sub-committee will then pass on its recommendations for funding to the Executive Committee for 

approval and release of funds. 

Successful groups/activities will be informed prior to the Summer Newsletter. 

Emergencies will occur and arrangements will be considered outside this annual programme, where 

there are serious equipment etc. issues which could affect the viability of a group/activity. 

 

 


